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	Please ask for:
	Jason Holdsworth

	
	Direct line:
	01234 276691

	
	E-mail:
	Jason.Holdsworth@bedford.gov.uk 

	
	Fax no:
	

	
	Your ref:
	

	
	Our ref:
	BBC-1661-OT-JH

	
	Date:
	5 June 2017


For Your Information

Proposed Temporary One Way Prohibition and Proposed Temporary Road Closures – Paula Radcliffe Way, Clapham (the A6)
I have a request for a temporary one way prohibition and temporary road closures at the above location to facilitate carriageway patching work. Details are listed in the schedule below and having assessed the application I am satisfied the request is justified.

The alternative routes for diverted traffic are as shown below and will be signed accordingly. The restrictions are to be in operation only when the necessary signs are erected on site. The Legal Order will be made to cover a four month period; however, it is anticipated that the prohibition and closures will be in operation between 2100hrs and 0600hrs on 5 nights from Monday 19th June 2017 to the morning of Saturday 24th June 2017 – Specific dates will be advertised locally closer to the time.
Yours faithfully,

Jason Holdsworth.

Highways Technician (Temporary Traffic Management).

Road:
Paula Radcliffe Way, Clapham (the A6).
Length Affected By Temporary One Way Prohibition:

· Paula Radcliffe Way, Clapham (the A6) – Prohibits vehicles from proceeding northbound from the roundabout adjoining Clapham Road, Bedford, to the end of the dual carriageway.
Lengths Affected By Temporary Road Closures:

· Paula Radcliffe Way, Clapham (the A6) – The northbound exit/entry slip roads leading to and from Oakley Road, Clapham.

· Paula Radcliffe Way, Clapham (the A6) – The northbound exit/entry slip roads leading to and from Highfield Road, Oakley.
Applicant/Contact:
Andrew Tipple – Engineering Services – 01234 276802.
Reason:

To facilitate carriageway patching work.
Dates:


The prohibition and closures are anticipated to be in operation between 2100hrs and 0600hrs on 5 nights from Monday 19th June 2017 to the morning of Saturday 24th June 2017 – Specific dates will be advertised locally closer to the time.

Alternative Route (One Way Prohibition): Proceed in a south-easterly direction along Clapham Road, Bedford, to the roundabout adjoining Manton Lane. Take the 1st exit and continue along Manton Lane and then Brickhill Drive to Kimbolton Road (the B660). Turn left and follow the B660 to Thurleigh Road, Ravensden. Turn left and continue along Thurleigh Road and then Mill Road, Thurleigh, to Milton Road, Thurleigh. Turn left and continue to Thurleigh Road, Sharnbrook. Turn right and continue to the roundabout adjoining the A6. Take the 1st exit and continue southbound along the A6 to site.
Alternative Routes (Road Closures): Follow local diversions to proceed onto the A6 southbound, continue to the roundabout adjoining Clapham Road, Bedford, and then follow the above alternative route as appropriate.
N.B. The applicant is responsible for taking down all Bedford Borough Council public notices immediately after the works requiring the Order have been completed.
Stewart Briggs Executive Director for Environment and Sustainable Communities
Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street, Bedford MK42 9AP DX 117105 Bedford 4
Phone (01234) 267422   Minicom (01234) 221827   Web www.bedford.gov.uk
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Chief Executive: P. J. Simpkins

BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL

Borough Charter granted in 1166




